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Dear Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Community, 
 

What an amazing start to Term 3! I want to take a 
moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to our 
wonderful students and staff for their enthusiasm and 
dedication that have made this term's beginning truly 
special. 
 

It was wonderful to see the reactions of many as we 
returned to school and noticed our new sensory 
paths. The excitement and joy was wonderful to 
witness. The work done during the semester break to 
create these paths emphasises our continued 
reflection to ensure that as a school, we are providing 
a learning environment that supports students and 
staff to be successful.  

During our Assembly on Friday, 9th August, I had the 
pleasure of sharing an inspiring story with our 
students and community - the incredible achievement 
of Arisa Trew, our youngest gold medallist at just 14 
years old. Arisa’s journey is a powerful example of 
perseverance, a positive mindset, and the 
importance of learning from our mistakes. 

I highlighted how Arisa continually learned from her 
setbacks, especially her experience with the 720 trick 
- a challenging move that she was the first female 
skater to successfully perform. Remarkably, she 
attempted this trick 14 times in competition before 
finally nailing it! Her determination and willingness to 
embrace failure as a stepping stone to success are 
qualities we encourage in all our students. 

Blessed Mother 
Mary,  

Mother of all,  

You have been 
there for us 
always.  

Thank you for 
sharing in our life’s 
journey.  

You have been our 
guide and taught 
us to trust.  

Keep us in your 
loving care.  

Help us to know 
your Son Jesus 
better … 

To walk in His way 
and continue to be 
faith filled, 
respectful and 
resilient learners.  

 

Amen. 
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My message to the students was clear: we must learn from our mistakes, be open 
to feedback, and never be afraid to try new things. By cultivating a positive mindset 
and avoiding a fixed mindset, we can all grow, learn and achieve great things - just 
like Arisa. 

We are deeply committed to fostering strong Literacy skills in our students, with a 
particular emphasis on reading. It has been wonderful to observe the progress 
they have made during my recent learning walks and data review. The growth in 
the reading abilities of our students is a testament to their hard work, the dedica-
tion of our teachers and your continued support at home. 

Our commitment to Literacy is unwavering. We continuously review our data to 
identify areas where students may need additional support. Where necessary, we 
implement targeted interventions to ensure every child can reach their full            
potential. Our goal is for all graduates of Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School to 
not only meet, but exceed, National Benchmarks for Literacy, especially in reading. 

We thank you for your partnership in this journey and look forward to celebrating 
even more achievements with our students as they continue to grow in their         
Literacy skills. If you have any concerns or questions regarding your child’s/
childrens’ learning, please contact their Classroom Teacher.  

May the Sacred Heart of Jesus be everywhere loved …  
 
 
 

Forever  
 
 
 

God Bless, 
 
 

Stephen Versteegh  
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SCHOOL INFORMATION AND UPDATES 

  

 CALENDAR 

  

WEEK 6 

BOOK WEEK  

 

FRIDAY 23RD 

BOOK WEEK 

PARADE   

 

WEEK 7 

FRIDAY 30TH 

FATHERS DAY 

BREAKFAST AND 

LITURGY 

FATHERS DAY 

STALL 

 

WEEK 8 

 

WEEK 9 

TUESDAY 1OTH 

AUTHOR VISIT 

SAMI BAYLY  

 

THURSDAY 12TH 

SEPTEMBER  

‘R U OK? DAY’ 

 

WEEK 10 

THURSDAY LAST 

DAY OF TERM 3 

FRIDAY 20TH  

PUPIL FREE DAY  

CATHOLIC 

IDENTITY DAY 
21 

 

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091443498856  

Please like and share our new Sacred Heart Catholic Primary 

School Facebook Page. Please see the link   above. 

 

 

Just a friendly reminder to all families that we 

are an allergy aware school.  

https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091443498856


 



 


